
We are honored to invite you to the 27th Annual HeLa Symposium, titled "Shedding Light, 

Saving Lives: MSM Symposium on Maternal Mortality" on Thursday, January 23, 2025. This 

symposium is dedicated to Henrietta Lacks, whose immortal cell line revolutionized medical 

science and continues to contribute to major breakthroughs. 

In 1951, Henrietta Lacks, an African American woman, unknowingly made a profound contribution 

to science. During treatment for cervical cancer, a young resident preserved some of her cells, 

which later developed into the first immortal human cell line, known as HeLa. Her cells have been 

instrumental in cancer research, vaccine development—including the polio vaccine—and 

advances in in vitro fertilization, cloning, and genetic research. 

Symposium Details 

Date: Thursday, January 23, 2025 

Time: 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM 

Location: Morehouse School of Medicine NCPC Auditorium 

  

·         Engage with leading experts through keynote addresses and panel discussions. 

  

·         Hear from thought leaders at the forefront of maternal health. 

  

·         Review the latest research, policy updates, and clinical practices. 

  

·         Connect with peers, influencers, and innovators. 

  

·         Attendees will have the chance to earn Continuing Medical Education credits. 

  



The overall goal of the symposium is to foster collaboration and knowledge-sharing to reduce 

maternal mortality rates significantly. 

  

Who Should Attend? 

·         Physicians, Nurses, Midwives, Doulas 

·         Public Health Officials 

·         Policymakers 

·         Researchers and Academics 

·         Advocates and Community Stakeholders 

·         Payors and CMS Officials 

·         Medical Students 

  

Join us as we honor Henrietta Lacks’s legacy and drive impactful discussions and actions to 

improve maternal health outcomes. 

RSVP NOW! 
 

 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/a5b3972eb67e4d98b0e8ba68c93830b7


  

RSVP Now 

 

 

  

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkoxxehabb.cc.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001vmMe0KzK9jnY-nWJJW35AFHKQWwFjbAs_vPeuAAGkWukB24KvF69DBUFXN-GG0hX-q6AbCmgUzHysGOW3AZSa2km1AOAevs3tc_0jaXklhLnl8CdX6Cd-wsuLcPyKI1o6FfAF4jlKMv9kX2YQQuj-uhZBFt2tK7lieZTefF-TukyE_zyTxh7zZVNphU7_1OYNXYbmeqMSvU1wBNjTq_zUg%3D%3D%26c%3DndjLiVR2AIVWLvvCeDQb6_VbV5ppXY9OrAJWD2NRHQEBeWJa2VbaLQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DnXutDPAlDHjyx189h_aJp0QV0PrB2oRhkNuej59s2DHBMARBLQxVsA%3D%3D&data=05%7C02%7Camy.stehlik%40emory.edu%7Ccb812d37cf7f4beaaa1c08dd30dc5b9c%7Ce004fb9cb0a4424fbcd0322606d5df38%7C0%7C0%7C638720445193978701%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=coiJ%2F%2BBo1mvhl2rIfQZl%2BlsFXEyTUz5f%2FxdmE8x1%2FP0%3D&reserved=0

